MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE IPPLEPEN PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING COMMITTEE HELD on 9th October 2017
AT 7PM

Present: Roger Farrow – Chairman
                Roger Carnell
                Shirley Northwood
	 Steve Rattlidge
	 

Others Present:  The Clerk

1)Apologies:  Coun.Mrs.Wilson, Coun.Calland, Coun.Mrs.Hutchings

2) Application 17/01859/OUT for new dwelling and access at land south of Rosemount, East Street (i.e Lang Way)

Ipplepen Parish Council are of the opinion that there is insufficient information contained within this application in respect of the foulwater and stormwater drainage proposals; in particular the proposed discharge from the packaged sewerage treatment plant and its affect on adjacent properties and the environment. Therefore we are unable to make any meaningful comment at this stage. 

Upon receipt of further information we may be able to comment further. 

[bookmark: _GoBack](Unanimous decisions, all councillors had been consulted before the above comment was sent to TDC)


Meeting Closed at 8.15pm.


